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September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 13 Parents’ Evening 
 
The Year 13 Parents’ Evening will be held at School between ​4.00 p.m. and 6.30 p.m. on                                 
Tuesday 1​st​ October 2018 ​and you are invited to attend between these times. 
 
An appointment system will be operated for this event; your son/daughter will need to arrange                             
appointment times with teaching staff using the form at the front of the Sixth Form student diary.                                 
We would like your son or daughter to accompany you to the evening in order to discuss his or                                     
her Autumn Term report with subject teachers. Ms Stoddard will be available to meet with early                                 
applicants for Oxbridge & Medicine, although it will not be possible to make appointments. 
 
We also highly recommend that you take this opportunity to discuss how your child will achieve                               
the predicted grade with their subject teachers. The predicted grade is the same as the                               
Attainment grade on the current subject report and will be the grade submitted to UCAS as part                                 
of the university admissions process. ​Whilst we encourage you to discuss this, and also the basis                               
upon which the prediction has been made, we must add that the final decision must be down to                                   
the appropriate members of staff; the Sixth Form Team will be supportive of their professional                             
judgement. 
 
The Parents’ Evening online questionnaire will be sent out via ParentPay on Tuesday 1​st ​October                             
and should take no longer than 2 minutes to complete. We would be grateful for your response                                 
by noon on Thursday 3​rd​ October 2019​. 
 
Entry to the Parents’ Evening will be through the main gate at reception. Please sign in on arrival                                   
and out at departure. For this event, a limited number of parking spaces will be available in the car                                     
park closest to Danson Park (please return to the road to enter through the reception gate). 
 
Please will you acknowledge your receipt of this letter and confirm your attendance by clicking on                               
the link ​here ​by Tuesday 24​th September. We would like to thank you in advance for your                                 
continued support. 
  
 
 

S M Auckland 
Assistant Head, Sixth Form 

Miss E Roberts 
Head of Year 13 
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